
 

 

 

MILLER SHINGLE COMPANY LLC  

DISCONTINUED OPERATIONS AT THEIR 

SMITH ISLAND LOG YARD. 

FOREST MARKETING ENTERPRISES, INC.  

CONTINUES IT’S SEARCH FOR ANOTHER SITE TO MOVE OUR  

NORTHERN OPERATIONS.  

WE ANTICIPATE AN OPENING COMING IN 2020 

 

IN THE MEANTIME, FORMARK IS PRESENTLY 

 OPEN AND ACCEPTING LOGS AT OUR 

FREDERICKSON LOG YARD.  WE LOOK 

FORWARD TO PURCHASING YOUR LOGS AT THAT FACILITY. 

 

ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS MAY BE DIRECTED TO  

ERIC WARREN AT 425-359-8370. 

WE WILL LET YOU KNOW WHEN AND WHERE WE 

HAVE ESTABLISHED OUR NEW 

OPERATIONS IN THE EVERETT AREA. 

 

HAVE A JOYOUS HOLIDAY SEASON! 

TEAM FORMARK 


